TR-1000%

Hunter, Kathy (UTC)

From: Manix, John [John.Manix@ci.vancouver.wa.us]

Sent: Monday, February 22, 2010 12:12 PM

To: Abdalla, Hassan; Chris Adams; Darryl Morrow; Eghtedari, Ali; John Shurson; Hunter, Kathy
(UTC); Manix, John; Ransom, Matt; Richard Wagner; Whitcomb, Bill

Subject: East Vancouver Quiet Zone - Rescinding of Notice of Intent

Chris Adams of FRA pointed out that the train horn rules require that the property owners using a private crossing within a
quiet zone need to be included in the distribution of Notice of Intent. This makes sense, but | did not notice this in the
regulations. With the comment deadline quickly approaching, | want to make sure you know that the City of Vancouver is
rescinding our Notice of Intent and plan to resubmit a new NOI in the near future.

Please hold off on your comments until we resubmut

Thanks

John Manix, P.E., PTOE

Traffic Engineer -

City of Vancouver Transportation Services
4400 NE 77th Avenue, Suite 350

PO Box 1995

Vancouver WA 98665-1995
360-487-7727 Desk

360-518-0403 Cell

FAX 360-487-7699

City of Vancouver

TRANSPORTATION SERVICES

Thark You For Keeping vancowver Moving!
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